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IMPORTANT UPDATE ON RESCHEDULING THE JANUARY REGENTS 

 

Monday, January 26, 2015 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):  

 

Due to Blizzard 2015, which is predicted to dump more than a foot of snow in our area, Peekskill City School 

District will be closed for Monday, January 26 and Tuesday, January 27, 2015.  As you may be aware, this 

event has interrupted the first two days of the New York State Regents testing.  Ken Wagner, NYSED Deputy 

Commissioner of Education Policy, issued a memo today announcing that school districts may reschedule 

canceled Regents Examinations. I am writing to update you on the revised schedule that we plan to implement. 

The Updated Regents Testing Schedule will resume on Wednesday, January 28, 2015. If there is a school 

delay, students should report to their designated building (Peekskill High School or Summit Academy) by 9:45 

AM. The following tests will be given on:  

 Wednesday, January 28, 2015  
Morning—8:00 AM (10:00 AM if there is a school delay) 

 US History 

 RCT Science  

 Geometry 

Afternoon—12:00 PM 

 RCT Writing (rescheduled from 1/27/15) 

 Integrated Algebra (rescheduled from 1/27/15) 

 Earth Science 

 RCT Reading 

 RCT Math (rescheduled from 1/27/15) 

Thursday, January 29, 2015 

Morning—8:00 AM  

 Algebra 2/Trigonometry 

 RCT US History 

 Global History (rescheduled from 1/27/15) 

 RCT Global  

Afternoon—12:00 PM 

 Comprehensive English (rescheduled from 1/26/15) 

 Algebra 1 (CC) (rescheduled from 1/26/15) 

Friday, January 30, 2015 

Morning—8:00 AM 

 Living Environment (Only seniors scheduled will retest)** (rescheduled from 1/26/15) 

 

The advanced Algebra, pre-calculus, calculus, chemistry, and physics midterms will be rescheduled for the 

week of February 2-6, 2015. All students report on Friday, January 30, 2015—a regular schedule day. 

 

Stay warm and be safe, 

Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe, Principal 

 

 

 

Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe 

Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

  

  


